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Weekly News – Friday 17th May 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week, we have started our independent writing in English. 
The children have been resourceful when using phrase banks 
and thesauruses to independently draft, edit and publish their 
diary entries. 

The children enjoyed using Liquorice Allsorts in Science this 
week to understand how to use a classification key. This will 
help us to understand how to group and classify living 
organisms.  

We have been using our outdoor PE sessions to prepare the 
children for Sports Day on Friday. We are very excited to see 
the children in action next week! 

In Maths, we have recapped how to round to 10 and 100 in 
preparation for rounding decimals. We will be sending Maths 
books home this weekend. Please ensure these are signed and 
returned by Monday morning. We also request Maths books to 
be covered in clear sticky back plastic to prevent damage.  

Enjoy your weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

  

Home Learning Reminder 

Please ensure that children are practicing their spellings and times 
tables regularly during the week. Don’t forget to keep reading  

As it is Wellness Week next week, we are not setting homework. 
We are encouraging you to use this time to go for a walk and 
explore our habitat. If you would like to take any pictures or write 
about your findings then feel free to do so, however this is 
optional! 

 

 

Date Reminders 

Wellness week 

W/C 20th May 

Sports Day 

Friday 24th May  
We need 1 helper from each class to 
help walk the classes over. Please let 
your class teacher know if you are 
available from 11am! 

Swimming: 

Chestnut – Monday 20th May 
Yew- Tuesday 21st May  
Larch- Wednesday 22nd May 
 
Please ensure to be at the 
Kingfisher pool for 9am on the 
days that you are swimming.   

 
Announcements 

As it is Wellness Week, please 
ensure that children are 
coming into school every day 
in sportswear. On Friday they 
need to wear a t-shirt with their 
house colour.  
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